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Minutes of the meeting of 3 February 2005 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:10 AM. 
 
Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary.  The Secretary presided. 
 
Minutes of the 24 January 2005 meeting were approved as presented and distributed. 
 
The Secretary reported that the Board of Directors of the Army-Navy Country Club were 
unwilling to allow its Fairfax Facility to be used as a polling place. 
 
The Board appointed 101 Officers of Election as shown on the attached listing. 
 
A discussion of the June 2005 Primary election was held. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 AM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T.Q. Hutchinson 
Secretary 
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